SELECIMEN'S MEETING, MONDAY, January 19,1987
Present: John J. Jones, Chairman, Keith A. Boatright, and Elizabeth Shaw,
secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:30.

John Jones and Keith Boatright voted to apply for the Block Grant.
Applications were signed. Minutes from meeting to be sent to Dean Schankel.

Lloyd Henderson requested a meeting with Chris Joseph, Police Chief and the
Selectmen on Wednesday 11:00 AM to discuss the removal of Tim Emperor from the
Police Department.

Lloyd asked if Chris will check to see if he can acquire the Doctors reports,

The deed for land from D. Knapton to the town was discussed. After hearing the
Water Commissioners picture of Campbell Pond possibly being used for recreation
in the future, Selectmen are more concerned than ever on the stipulations in
the deed. Selectmen do neot want to tie the hands of those in office in future
years. Mr. Knapton offered the land to the Town, but placed restrictions on
its use. The only advantage to the Town at this time is if there is gravel on
the land.

Lloyd Henderson and Selectmen discussed the Gary Johnson petition to small clatmg
court.

Meeting adjourned 9:10 ens



